
We do not really need to be reminded, as the first reading does, that we have Jesus who is the 

prophet with words placed in his mouth by the true, living God. But there are those people who 

come to Mass on Sundays and then there are those who come to Mass at every opportunity. Mind-

ful of Jesus’ living presence, if Jesus walked into Church during Mass when would you leave?  

Fr Dominic 

What’s On Weekly 
 

Monday Mothers Prayer Group: 

      Broulee: Banksia Village, 9.30am 

      Moruya: Presbytery, 11.00am 

2nd & 4th Wednesday  

St Vinnies conference meet at 12.30pm 

Wednesday 

Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm 

Thursday  

Tuross Head Caring Group meet for a cup-

pa and a chat, Tuross Club, 10am - 12noon.     

Contact 0497 315 534. 

Friday  

Adoration/Prayer for Marriage, Families & 

Peace 5.30 - 6.30pm 

What’s On Monthly 
 

1st Thursday  

MenAlive: 8am in Kennedy Meeting Room  

2nd Thursday 

Mass at St Edmunds, Bodalla            9.00am 

1st Friday  

Anointing Mass    9.15am 

3rd Friday  

Mass at Banksia Village, Fr Murphy 10.30am 

1st Saturday  

Mass at Sacred Heart    9.15am 

Sacred Heart Parish, Moruya 
Moruya, Mossy Point, Broulee, Tuross Head, Congo, Bodalla. 

36 Queen Street (P.O. Box 23), Moruya. N.S.W., 2537. 
Email: Moruya@cg.org.au 

Website: http://cg.org.au/Moruya 
Phone: 02 4474 2024 

 
Assistant Priest 
Fr. Dominic Byrne 

Parish Deacon Emeritus  
Rev. Paul Rummery 

Administrator 
Fr. Martins Aloga 

PARISH SCHOOLS 
St Mary’s Primary School “In All Things May God Be Glorified” 

Principal: Mr. Mick Lowe. 44742817 
Carroll College – Regional Co-educational “Learning For Life” 

Principal: Mr. Steve Bath. 4471 5600  

Parish Secretary  
Mrs. Rachel Glover 

Altar Linen:  January 

February 
Jan Morris 

Helen Kop 

 

Counting: 29th January  Vince Honan John Brown 

Flowers:  2nd February Jan Morris Di Ebbelaar 

 Saturday  

3rd February 

6pm 

Sunday  

4th February 

8am 

Sunday  

4th February 

10am 

Ministers Ilonka Clynk 

Tim Cahill 

Susi Sager 

Barry Hoban 

Graeme Campbell 
Barbara McCormack 

Readers David McCann 

John Munce 

Jo Rummery 

Rita Downey 

John Gillett 

Gen Schofield 

Rest In Peace 

 We pray that God may welcome 

into glory those of our family and 

friends who have departed this life 

especially Ivan Vrbenski. 

Please pray for the  

people who are sick in 

our Parish especially:  

Frank Byrne, Barbara Kirk, 

Joan Talbot, Joan Ranken, 

Narelle Connaughton, Norman Collins, 

Eunice Priestley, Reg Corbett, Fr Kevin 

Murphy, Justin and Kylie, Lori-Anne 

Foran, Catherine Hulse, Debbie Morris, 

Gerri Maynard,  Frank Honan, Kath 

Hodges, Annette Nader, Trish Tarling-

ton, Julie Kay, Joy Jaensch, Valda 

Dewick, Fay Goff, Kerrie Cooper, Marie 

McLean and Judy Saladine.  

Where is Fr. Martins this week?  

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday and Sunday in 

Moruya. 

Wednesday and Friday in Batemans Bay. 

************* 
Where is Fr. Dominic this week?  

Wednesday and Friday in Moruya. 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday and Sunday in 

Batemans Bay.  

************* 

-- 29th January - 4th February --  

Monday 29th Liturgy of the Word  9.15am                                    

Tuesday 30th Mass 5.30pm 

Wednesday 31st Saint John Bosco 

Mass 
9.15am                                    

Followed by Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm   

Thursday 1st Mass  9.15am 

Friday 2nd 
The Presentation of the Lord 

Anointing Mass 

 

9.15am                                    

Saturday  3rd Saint Blaise  

Saint Ansgar  

Mass 

Followed by Rosary 

Reconciliation 

Vigil Mass 

 

 

9.15am 

 

10.30am 

6.00pm 

Sunday 4th Mass at The Pines, Tuross 

Mass , Moruya  

8.00am 

10.00am 

Submissions for Protection of Religious Freedom 
 

Last month, Prime Minister Turnbull announced the creation of a Review to be led by Philip Ruddock. It will consider 

'the intersections between the enjoyment of the freedom of religion and other human rights'. It is important for individ-

uals and groups to voice their concerns by making written submissions. The Panel strongly encourages the use of the 

online submission form, which can be found at https://pmc.gov.au/domestic-policy/religious-freedom-review/

submission   All submissions must be received by 14 February 2018. For more information got to: http://

cgcatholic.org.au/2018/01/protection-religious-freedom. 

Novena Prayer for Levi Wheeler 

Commencing on 25th January, 2018 

Concluding on 2nd February, 2018 

Copies of the Novena are available in 

the Church foyer. 

Parish Ministries 

The following is a list of the Ministries we are looking to en-

hance : 

Liturgy Committee, Social Committee, Men’s Shed, Children’s 

Liturgy and Counters. 

If you are interested in helping with any of these ministries 

please contact the parish office, tap one of the priests on the 

shoulder or have a chat to any of our Parish Pastoral Council 

members listed below. 

PPC Members: 

Fr Martins, Fr Dominic, Pat Anderson, Tim Cahill, Marg Croese, 

Di & Gerry Ebbelaar, Rachel Glover, Barry Hoban, Mick Lowe, 

Shane Madden, Gwen McGregor, Jan Morris, John Munce, 

Paul Rummery and Rhonda Zammitt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A timely reminder that all people engaged in any 

parish ministry needs to obtain a Working With Chil-

dren Check and provide a copy to the Parish Office. 

Go to https://www.kidsguardian.nsw.gov.au/child-

safe-organisations/working-with-children-check 

(alternatively google WWCC NSW) or drop into the office 

and I can help you complete it online.  

Important Dates 

February 

15th Finance Committee Meeting     5.00pm 

22nd First Reconciliation Enrolment    5.30pm 

22nd PPC Meeting                6.30pm 
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